First Congregational Church

An open and inclusive community of faith.

We want to share some troubling information that we understand will be hard
to receive. Pastor Jim announced on Sunday morning that Chris Fraser, a
long-time member, was apparently assaulted by a staff member in his group
home on Sunday, August 31. Chris sustained multiple injuries that required
hospitalization. He was discharged this past Monday, September 8, and is
temporarily living with a friend in Delavan, Wisconsin. Chris is healing and has
shown great strength and resilience.

We have planned a Time of Prayer for tomorrow, Thursday evening,
September 11, from 6:00-6:30, here at church. A time to pray for Chris and his
recovery.

A card will be available to sign through Sunday morning. If you'd like to send
one, you may email us and we will provide Chris’s current mailing address.
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